TRITON CENTRAL

Slsithuseston Consslidated Schsst Distriat of Sholby County

FEHST BEST - DIFFERENT y

To All NWCSD Parents/Guardians:

As a result of updated guidance from the Indiana Department of Health announced today,
quarantine/close contact protocols for COVID-19 will be discontinued effective next
Tuesday February 22 for the Triton Central campus.

The Indiana Department of Health (IDOH) has discontinued the weekly reporting
requirement for schools with this most recent update. As a result, local notifications of
COVID positive cases from NWCSD will discontinue as well.

Masks will remain optional for all students and staff on the NWCSD campus. Please note,
that masks are still required on NWCSD school buses due to federal regulations by the
U.S. Department of Transportation.

At this time, isolation requirements for COVID positive cases from the IDOH are still in
place. The IDOH directs that students or staff who test positive for COVID-19 must still
isolate themselves for a period of five days, with a mask requirement in place for days 6-
10.

To reiterate, close contacts will no longer be identified. Quarantining for exposure to
COVID-19 will no longer be required.



